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Date 3rd July 2018 
 
Email: 
 
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/06/31.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I believe that Celox may be in use with the South East Coast Ambulance Service. As part of a 
freedom of information request I wish to receive clinical data on the usage of Celox by the 
South East Coast Ambulance Service 
 
As a trust I can confirm we use Celox. However, due to the way in which we record usage to extract 
any clinical data would require a manual search of each individual record and exceed 18hours and 
therefore be exempt under Section 12- FOI (Appropriate limit and fees) Regulations 2004 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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